

Autumn Term 2025





CLUB START & END DATES

CLUBS TIMETABLE - AUTUMN 2025 DATES: W/B 08.09.25 - W/B 15.12.25

TIME	CLUB	YEAR GROUP	COST
Monday			
3:15pm to 4:15pm	KS2 Multi-sports with TUCST	3, 4, 5 & 6	£30
Lunchtime	Yr 5/6 Boys' Football Training – by invitation only	Invited Yr 5 & 6	Free
Tuesday			
3:15 pm to 4:15pm	KS1 Multi-sports with TUCST	1 & 2	£30
Lunchtime	Yr 3/4 Boys' Football Training – by invitation only	Invited Yr 3 & 4	Free
Wednesday			
3:15pm – 4:15pm	Yrs 3 & 4 Football Club with TUCST	3 & 4	£30
3:00pm – 4:pm	KS2 Orchestra	3, 4, 5 & 6	£30
3:00pm – 4:00pm	Yr 4 Frazoo 24.09.25 – 22.10.25	4	£45
Lunchtime	Girls' football training by invitation only	KS2 Invited girls	Free
Thursday			
3:00pm – 4:00pm	KS1 and KS2 Choir with Mr Blurton and Mrs Mortimore	1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6	£30
3:15 – 4:15	Yrs 5 & 6 Football with TUCST	5 & 6	£30
Lunchtime	KS2 Dodgeball with TUCST	3, 4, 5 & 6	£20

Dear Families

We are delighted to be able to continue our extra-curricular club provision next term with our Sports partnership with Torquay United Community Sports Trust, as well as our musical opportunities thanks to the team at Blossom. A huge thank you to the parents who volunteered to run some clubs for us over the last couple of terms and we look forward to welcoming them back again later in the academic year.

Our sports clubs with TUCST will continue to be subsidised by our PE grant or school budget but, due to the financial pressures that schools are currently under, we are not able to offer these activities completely free of charge. Like last year, we are charging £20 per term for a lunchtime club and £30 per term for an after-school club, this is still a significantly lower cost than similar events in the community and we know the children very much enjoy attending. We will also offer an opportunity to split the cost over the term if this makes things easier for you. However, if you have not yet fully paid for any club that your child signed up for during 2024-25, we will be unable to give them a place during the Autumn term and any deposit paid will be used towards the amount owing from this year.

We have again teamed up with Torquay United Community Sports Trust who will continue to offer a range of Year group clubs. TUCST run a number of after-school clubs across South Devon, providing children with an added opportunity to engage in physical activity. Throughout the Autumn term, they will be offering Football clubs for children in Years 3 & 4 and Years 5 & 6, a Multi-sports club for children in both KS1 and KS2 and lunch clubs for KS2 dodgeball as well as extra training for the football teams. The team at TUCST have a thorough knowledge of the curriculum requirements in PE and work in partnership with schools to ensure that they deliver lessons that are imaginative, informative and enjoyable.

Excitingly, we are able to extend our offer of musical clubs next year, with the addition of an Orchestra! This will be a fun session, open to pupils of any musical ability and will include instruments such as the ukuleles, boom whackers, tambourines and anything else that will make a wonderful noise! Mr Blurton is really looking forward to developing this area at Warberry. Our choirs are combining for this year and will run on a Thursday from 3:00 – 4:00pm. Mr Blurton and Mrs Mortimore are very excited to work together and will ensure all age groups are catered for. Children really gain a love of singing at Choir and we very much enjoy their performances during our Church services and other events throughout the year.

Registration for the TUCST, Choir and Orchestra Clubs is available via the "Clubs" tab on the MCAS app. There are limited numbers of places available for these clubs which will be allocated strictly on a first come, first served basis. Please be aware that no priority will be given to children who have previously attended – the clubs are opened up to all children in the relevant year groups each term and spaces are allocated on a first come – first served basis each time.

Once you are in the "Clubs" tab, please click on the required club and then click on "enrol now". If all of the spaces have been taken, your child will be added to the waiting list and we will let you know if a space becomes available. Please note, the clubs will be live and bookings open on MCAS from 6:00pm on Monday 3rd September as all clubs will start on the first full week back. We will send a reminder on Monday 3rd!.

If we receive Pupil Premium funding for your child and you feel it may be a real struggle for you to pay for one of the clubs, please speak to Mr Bone on the gate and we will endeavour to help, please note we cannot guarantee this and cases will be considered on an individual basis. If we are not currently receiving Pupil Premium funding for your child and you think you may be eligible under the income related criteria, please complete the form at Application for free school meals (torbay.gov.uk).

All club memberships will be renewed each term so if your child is not successful in the Autumn they may get another chance in the next term. Notice of when the next term's enrolment opens will be sent nearer the time.

All clubs will run every week throughout the term; in cases of bad weather, the clubs will move to an indoor space and suitable games / training will be provided.

We reserve the right to cancel any of the clubs due to unforeseen circumstances but must make you aware that the payment covers the full term and no refunds will be given should we need to cancel any week.

For the Autumn term, clubs will start the week beginning 8th September and will run until the end of term.



Frazoo After School Club is open to Year 4 students in September. Frazoo is an exciting, educational, animal experience with a variety of reptiles and invertebrates.

The club will begin on Wednesday 24th September and run for 5 weeks at a cost of £45. The group size is limited to 9 children to reduce stress on the animals and ensure a high-quality experience.

The sessions will include handling the animals, a species information sheet, an in-depth talk and discussion covering a range of topics eg Conservation, Latin names, Habitats, Food Chains, Zoo Ethics and Care of Exotics. However, they will be discouraged from buying/owning exotics. The children will also receive a participation certificate at the end of the course. The children will wash their hands before and after handling the animals and use anti-bacterial hand-gel. The session will take place in a school classroom.

For more information and to enquire about a place, please see the Frazoo website: www.frazoo.co.uk